
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 4:58 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

MS camilla Rundqvist 
9 / 6 Hill St - Unit 9 Hill ST 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Concerned about the how the new D A  to expand Harbord Hotel will affect our residential area. Although a 
great job has been done so far to breathe life into the establishment, and it's great that they are doing well, 
another outdoors (elevated!) area is bound to increase noise levels significantly, which will also travel 
further across the village. It's an area full o f  homes with neighbours literally on their doorstep. As much as 
we all can't wait to socialise, dine & drink out and indeed a good shindig, it's not cool and respectful to the 
residents in the area, who didn't sign up for this level o f  hullabaloo. 
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